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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 1:40 PM
To: 'Kambin  , Roya [EMC]'
Cc: Russi, Tonya; 'Naylor, Audrey'; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO#203 Report Upload

Dear Ms. Kambin, 
   We have been notified of your intent to proceed with the soil vapor investigation for RO203, 3943 Broadway, Oakland 
site.  Should you proceed with the fieldwork, you would be doing so without concurrence from ACEH.  If no comments 
arise from the review of the work plan addendum, then proceeding with the fieldwork would not appear to have any 
significant repercussions.   However, if comments to the work plan addendum are identified, modifications to the fieldwork 
may be necessary, which may require additional mobilizations and /or additional sample analyses, etc.  Please note that 
the UST Cleanup Fund typically reimburses costs for a scope of work that has been approved by a regulatory agency.  
Since a review of the work plan addendum cannot be completed in the time frame allotted and if the scope of work is 
implemented prior to regulatory approval, the UST Cleanup Fund may not fully reimburse all costs associated with the 
proposed scope of work.  Please contact the UST Cleanup Fund to address cost reimbursement concerns. 
  Also, I am no longer the caseworker for this site, so I am sending this message on his behalf and have included the case 
worker on this email.   
Regards, 
Barbara Jakub 
 
 

From: Naylor, Audrey [mailto:Audrey.Naylor@arcadis-us.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 11:31 AM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Russi, Tonya 
Subject: RO#203 Report Upload 
 
Please be advised that I have placed the 60‐Day Rule: Notice of Intent to Proceed with Soil Vapor Investigation Work 
Plan (RO#203_351647_RMR 1085_ 60‐Day Notice 02272013) onto the FTP site for the above referenced site, located at 
3943 Broadway Avenue, Oakland, CA.  
Please contact Tonya Russi with any questions or comments in regards to this notice. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Audrey Naylor | Project Assistant | audrey.naylor@arcadis-us.com  
  
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 950 Glenn Dr., Suite 125 | Folsom, CA 95630 
T: 916.985.2079 ext. 10 | Fax: 916.985.2093 
www.arcadis-us.com 

  

ARCADIS, Imagine the result 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  

 

 
NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights, 
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any 
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or 
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
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notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-
mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein is 
intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law. 


